
Hello 

As a resident of Westhill Park, I am very concerned about the City's plans for 9th 
Avenue North.  Already there is a lot of traffic and once this is twinned, it will become 
worse.  What are the city's plans for us residents who live here?  The stretch between 
Courtney and Pinkie is sometimes used for racing and I fear that this will increase.  As 
well, noise will increase for us.  Could 9th Avenue be moved north away from the 
subdivision? 

Can you please tell us residents what your plan is to control noise?   

Please add my request to the public agenda meeting on April 20th.  Thank you 

Brian and Val Lloyd 
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